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NO, NO, NO, on SB 1530!

Absolutely too little research on this proposed change, that if passed, would hurt ALL
of us Oregonians! Why would you want to make it more expensive to live and work in
our beautiful state?

Get real. Use your common sense. 

Mike and Rebecca Herron
15900 W. Perrydale Rd.
Sheridan, OR 97378
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